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USE OF THE EMERITUS FACULTY NAME BY MEMBERS 

Emeritus Faculty has a legitimate interest in the use of its name. Its primary concern is that 

expressed or implied association of a member with the Faculty (or with the University) is 

accurate, and is consistent with the Faculty’s objectives. 

Emeritus Faculty members have the same rights as all to air their views in public debate, and 

to use their personal skills and resources for such purposes. Members are encouraged to 

engage with the public and participate in open debate in areas in which they have expertise. 

However, Faculty members should carefully consider when and where to use their Faculty (or 

University) affiliation in public debate. 

Members should ensure that the Faculty name is used in such a way that does not imply 

Faculty (or University) endorsement or responsibility for any particular activity, product, 

opinion, or publication without the specific consent of the Emeritus Faculty Committee. 

An opinion expressed by a member in a letter to an editor should be made personally and not 

as though on behalf of the Faculty, whereas the use of the Faculty name in, for example, a 

contribution to a refereed journal is acceptable. 

Statements made on behalf of the Emeritus Faculty which reflect a Faculty position are 

normally made by the Chair or a member of the Executive, after consultation with the 

Committee. 


